Good Morning,

Please consider voting yes on HB 2555. We are self employed and already pay through the nose for health
insurance.

We prefer working with the licensed naturopathic doctor that is here in our neighborhood. Itisa
comfortable and friendly office. There is actual care there. The effort is to heal not bandaid symptoms.

What kills us the most is the labs and imaging tests that I am forced to go elsewhere because of cost. I
cannot carry all of the costs.

I've learned that naturopathic doctors in Oregon are limited to being compensated for the care they give.
This is not right.

Please vote yes for HB 2555
Thank you,

Tamara



